**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT**


MiLogin Required for LCPtracker Beginning February 2023


LCPtracker is scheduled to go live via MILogin at the end of February 2023.  The additional login step will be required for all active projects.  MDOT has also revised the special provision for PREVAILING WAGE AND LABOR COMPLIANCE SYSTEM, and it will be incorporated into all projects with the February 2023 letting and after, with a blanket addendum for all January let, federally funded projects.  
Please note this additional step of login is a State of Michigan security requirement and not optional.  Contractors will be required to create a MILogin account if they don’t currently have one.  Current LCPtracker credentials will not work to access the LCPtracker system. 
Additional information can be viewed at www.Michigan.gov/MILogin . Specific information on accessing LCPtracker can be found in the Prevailing Wage and Labor Compliance System Frequently Used Special Provision as published in blanket Addendum A for the January 2023 letting. 
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